s 22

From: Minister Hunt DLO

Sent: Wednesday, 27 November 2019 6:16 PM

To: MGC

Subject: MC19-019787 - S47F _p response: Prosthesis list advisory committee
[SEC=OFFICIAL]

Attachments: 20191 13027 to Minister Hunt re gen and misc PL suspension.pdf

Categories: S22 5 Action

MC19-019787
D response for TAAD.

Kind regards

s 22
Department Liaison Officer

Office of Greg Hunt MP
Minister for Health

Minister Assisting the Prime Minister for the Public Service and Cabinet
s 22

From:S 22

Sent: Wednesday, 27 November 2019 6:14 PM

To:S 22

Cc: Quaine, Julianne <Julianne.Quaine@health.gov.au>
Subject: FW: Prosthesis list advisory committee [SEC=OFFICIAL]

D response please

From:S 47F

Sent: Wednesday, 27 November 201910:38 AM

To: g.hunt.mp@aph.gov.au

Cc:S 22 >; Quaine, Julianne <Julianne.Quaine@health.gov.au>
Subject: Prosthesis list advisory committee [SEC=No Protective Marking]

Dear Minister,
Please find attached our letter in relation to the Prosthesis list advisory committee.

Kind regards,
s 47F

www.privatehealthcareaustralia.org.au

Private Healthcare Australia
Better Cover. Better Access. Better Care
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Private Healthcare Australia

Better Cover. Better Access. Better Care.

Unit 32, Level 1, 2 King St, Deakin ACT 2600
27 November 2019 cdyp e hennashmesn

www.privatehealthcareaustralia.org.au

ABN: 35 008 621094

The Hon Greg Hunt
Minister for Health
Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

cc: Julianne Quaine

PROSTHESES LIST ADVISORY COMMITTEE — GENERAL AND MISCELLANEOUS
ITEMS

Dear Minister,

We are pleased to see your department is progressing'with the review of general and
miscellaneous items on the Prostheses List.

However, we have been advised that the Prostheses List-Advisory Committee will next month be
asked to approve several hundred new items in‘this category. This appears to be
counterproductive; as the review may then remove such items within months.

Private Healthcare Australia recommends that you advise the Prostheses List Advisory Committee
to suspend consideration of new listings in-the general and miscellaneous category until the review
has reported to you next year.

Where your department determines an item is new or innovative, we would ask they use their
judgement to bring it forward to the committee.

This approach would reduce the workload on your department so they can concentrate on the
review, and ensure that items are not placed on the list simply to be removed a few months later.

If you or your staff have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on email
s 47F

Yours sincerely
s 47F

FOI 1850 30f3 DOCUMENT 13





